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Summer 2025 Newsletter

Summertime means that we are halfway through 2025. We accomplished a lot during the first half

of this year. We completed and opened our newest branch office in Reidsville, and we have started

expanding our drive-thru and installing a generator at our Tippins Bank Highway 301 branch office

in Claxton. Additional projects involving other branch offices are in the early planning stages as well.

Quality service points are important to us.

At GB Bank Group, we are committed to maintaining a local presence in our markets. We want you

to be able to come inside any of our physical locations for service. However, with today’s technology,

you can have the best of both worlds. We are here for you if you need us, but you can also access

your accounts online. Our mobile application has made it a lot easier for customers to actively

manage their accounts and check cards. Customers can make remote deposits and monitor check

card activity using their cell phones. Also, we recently implemented Zelle which can be used to

transfer funds, and we digitalized our check card which can be used to make purchases with your

mobile wallet. Contact a customer service representative today to find out more about our recent

improvements.

We were also very pleased again this year to be able to provide several scholarships to deserving

high school seniors throughout our operating area.  An investment in the education of our future

workforce is a wise investment.  It is rewarding to know that we have played a small role in the

success of our local students.       

As you navigate through your daily activities, please remember that criminals continue to use scams

and deception to prey on unsuspecting victims. Our customers should monitor the activity in their

accounts daily and contact us with any questions. Stay connected with your accounts using our

online and mobile banking applications. If you are called by anyone asking for your personal

financial information, please hang up and call us immediately. We will not contact you and

request any of your personal financial information.

At GB Bank Group, we realize that our success depends on our customers, and we are very thankful

for your continued support. If you are an existing customer or if you are considering a change,

please give us a call. Our Family of Banks, in Glennville, Ludowici, Statesboro, Reidsville, and the

Tippins Bank in Claxton are ready to assist you. We would be happy to discuss your needs. You can

bank on us.

Will J. Sheffield

President/CEO

2025 Scholarship Winners:

Tattnall County High: Regan Kennedy, Wilton Deloach & Peyton Daus

Southeast Bulloch High: Corrine Hilde

Bulloch Academy: Kaley Cardell

Statesboro High: William Prosser

Claxton High: Kaidence Allred

Pinewood Christian Academy: Genevieve Bradley, Lara Durrence & Jordan Whitlow

Long County High: Madelyn Owens, Adam Fuentes & Anthony Bramwell

We have a couple of holiday closures

coming up this season that we want our

customers to be aware of:

① Friday, July 4th: Independence Day

② Monday, September 2nd: Labor Day

Please make your banking plans

accordingly.

𝗧𝘂𝗿𝘁𝗹𝗲𝗯𝗼𝘅 𝗚𝗶𝘃𝗲𝗮𝘄𝗮𝘆 
The sun is shining and the weather is

warming up which has all of us at GB Bank

Group ready for summer! To celebrate

and kick-off summertime, we held a

Turtlebox Giveaway in May. The randomly

selected winner was William Altman! We

hope he enjoys his turtlebox all summer

long! Thank you to everyone who

participated in our giveaway.

𝐈𝐧𝐭𝐫𝐨𝐝𝐮𝐜𝐢𝐧𝐠: 𝐙𝐞𝐥𝐥𝐞 

Skip the cash and checks—Zelle® makes it
simple!

Whether you're splitting lunch, paying the
sitter, or sending rent, you can move

money fast and securely through the GB
Bank Group app. 

No need to download a separate app—
Zelle is built right in. All you need is an

email or mobile number to send or
receive!

We celebrated the Grand Opening of the

new Reidsville Bank building on May 16th!

After 15 years of operating in their old

location, this branch has more space to

better serve our customers. It is 3,200+ sq

ft and constructed by WES Construction.

The growth of our group of small-town

banks is so exciting to watch and be a part

of! Thank you to all who came out and

celebrated with us.

𝑯𝒆𝒍𝒍𝒐 𝑽𝒂𝒄𝒂𝒕𝒊𝒐𝒏 𝑺𝒆𝒂𝒔𝒐𝒏 
Our mobile app makes it easy to check

your balances, make transfers, turn your

cards on/off and make deposits from

anywhere you travel!

To download our app, clink the

appropriate link below:

App Store: Click here

Google Play: Click here

We’ve gathered information for the Fourth

of July celebrations in each of our service

areas. Please contact your local

authorities for more information!

Glennville: Picnic in the Park • July 12th @ 3pm

Reidsville: Tattnall County High • July 4th @ 8pm

Ludowici: First Baptist Church • June 29th @ 9pm

Hagan: 4th of July Festival • July 4th @ 6pm

Statesboro: Firecracker Fest • June 3rd @ 5pm

Copyright © 2024 GB Bank Group. All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

102 East Barnard Street, Glennville, Georgia 30427

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

https://www.facebook.com/gbbankgroup/
https://www.instagram.com/gbbankgroup/?hl=en
https://www.gbbankgroup.com/
https://gbbankgroup.us12.list-manage.com/profile?u=6f5b76edf83760a218fc6332b&id=bf10702202&e=4688f4a02f
https://gbbankgroup.us12.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6f5b76edf83760a218fc6332b&id=bf10702202&t=b&e=4688f4a02f&c=529339196b
https://mailchi.mp/64cf427390ba/see-whats-happening-this-summer-at-gb-bank-group-17990918?e=4688f4a02f
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/gb-bank-group/id1480408178
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.glennvillebank.mobile&hl=en_US&gl=US&pli=1
http://eepurl.com/iMYA2w
http://eepurl.com/iSyIBI
https://us12.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=6f5b76edf83760a218fc6332b&id=bf10702202
https://us12.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=6f5b76edf83760a218fc6332b&id=bf10702202
javascript:;

